
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our role at Comberton is to spark curiosity, creating a world of opportunity, awe and wonder for our children and staff. We aim to 
equip our children with the knowledge, skills and values to lead productive, healthy and inspired lives in modern day Britain. 

 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs D. Frost 

Chair of Governors: Mr S. Deakin 

 

Comberton Primary School 

Borrington Road 

Kidderminster 

Worcestershire 

DY10 3ED 

 

Tel: 01562 754704 

Email:office@comberton.worcs.sch.uk 

Website: www.combertonprimary.com 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Young Voices Concert at Resorts World Arena – Tuesday 14 January 2025 
 
We are very excited to let you know that our school choir (pupils from Y4, 5 and 6) will be 
performing at Birmingham’s Resorts World Arena in the ‘Young Voices’ concert on Tuesday 14 
January 2025. This is a major national event that gives children the opportunity to be part of the 
largest choir in the world! Over 5000 children will be involved, performing a variety of lively music at 
a major national concert venue. It is sure to be a memorable experience for all involved. Further 
details are available here: 
https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/parents-and-carers 
  
As this is such a major event, organisation needs to take place very early. The school has to submit 
all paperwork and final numbers by Wednesday 25 September. 
 

1. For your child to participate, please complete the permission slip at the bottom of this letter 
and return to the school office by Wednesday 25 September. There is no charge for 
participation as school will cover the cost of coach transport to and from the venue for 
pupils. 
 

2. If you wish to order tickets to watch, this can now be done online by registering with the 
Young Voices Music Room on the link below. Once you have registered, click on ‘shop’ to 
purchase tickets. 
https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/register-referral?code=MTM1My8xNzI1NDM5NTU1 
The cost is £24 per ticket plus transaction fee (no concessions). It is advisable to order 
tickets as soon as possible as they sell out quickly. Tickets are only available until 31 October 
2024. 

 
3. For the performance, children can either wear their own plain white T-shirt or a ‘Young 

Voices’ T-shirt. If you wish to order a ‘Young Voices’ T-shirt, please also order this online. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Price 
Music Coordinator 
 

 
Name _________________________________________   Class _________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the ‘Young Voices’ concert at Resorts World Arena, 
Birmingham on Tuesday 14 January 2025. 
 
 
Parent signature __________________________________________ 

 

https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/parents-and-carers
https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/register-referral?code=MTM1My8xNzI1NDM5NTU1

